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section is discussed above at pp. 16-17.
60. It is noted that the French version of s.3 (2) does not 
purport to define the word "tribunal.” There does appear to be a 
clerical omission.
61. It is noted that no other French sections have been analyzed.
62. It is noted that the Deputy Attorney General, Del Perras Q.C. 
offered assistance to the Committee.
63. It is noted that due to the urgency of the matter the 
Attorney General1s information could not be reviewed.
64. It is reported the Committee apprehends that Bill C-72 will 
have a serious impact on the administration of justice 
particularly because of the requirement that all criminal courts 
will be required to be functionally bilingual by 1990. I agree 
with Mr. Wilson.
65. It is noted that the Bill will have a profound effect on the 
personnel of affected courts and upon unilingual incumbents and 
potential appointees. I agree.
66. It is recommended that representation be made to the Federal 
Parliament for changes to the Bill. I agree.
67. It is noted that a supplementary report will follow.
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